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The May 6th, 2025, Meeting of the Sellersville Parks and Recreation Board was called to order by Kathy 
Hallman at 5:30 p.m., at Lake Lenape Park, E. Walnut Street, Sellersville. 
 
ROLL CALL: 
Members in attendance were: 
  
Chairperson:  Kathleen Hallman   
Members:   Toni Buck 
    Nancy Ohrberg 
     
Absent:   David Hufnagle, Vice Chairperson 
    Barbara Hufnagle 
    Thomas Hufnagle 
               
Assistant to Manager: Brenda Detweiler  
Administrative Assistant: Alivia Tremmel 
 
Minutes 
Ms. Ohrberg made a motion, seconded by Ms. Toni Buck, and unanimously approved by all present, to 
accept the Minutes of April 1st, 2025. 
 
Tree Naming Contest 
The meeting began by awarding the winners of the 2024 Tree Naming Contest with their plaques and placing 
them by their respective trees in Lenape Park. Thank you to all who participated, and congratulations to all 
our winners! New trees for the 2025 Tree Naming Contest will be announced later in the year. 
 
Easter Egg Hunt 
Discussion took place regarding how the Easter Egg hunt went, as well as notes and new ideas to keep in 
mind for 2026.  
 
Sellebrate Sellersville Clean Up Day 
Discussion took place about the Borough’s Clean Up Day went, attendance, supplies used, etc. 

 
P & R Picnic 
A brief discussion took place regarding the annual Parks & Rec picnic. 
 
Unfinished Business 
It was brought to the Board’s attention that the minipark needed a little attention and a spring cleanup.  
 
New Business 
There was no new business. 

 
Public Comment 
There was a public comment from the Sellersville Disc Golf Club regarding introductions, park maintenance, 
options for future communication, and a big thank you to our Public Works Department and personnel.   
 
ADJOURNMENT 
There being no additional matters to come before the Parks and Recreation Board, the Chairperson, Mrs. 
Kathleen Hallman, declared the business portion of the meeting duly adjourned at 7:07 p.m. The next meeting 
is scheduled for June 10, 2025, at 5:30 p.m. at Druckenmiller Pavilion, 111 Maple Avenue, Sellersville.             
               
         By:   __________________________ 
         Brenda Detweiler, Secretary 

 


